
 

Birkwood Primary School Council Meeting – Minutes 

11th June 2021 at 1.30pm 

 

1. Reece welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for coming.  
 

2. There were apologies for absence from Lexie. 

 

3. Minutes of the last meeting were received.  Mrs Allen said that she was 

very proud of the School Council and thought they were very professional 

and confident interviewing Mr Wood, our new Headteacher.  Councillors 

said that they thought Mr Wood was really good and would be fun too.  

 

4. Swing updates   

Everyone was enjoying them especially in the sunshine.  Ella to show Abigail 

and the younger children what to do so they don’t slip off the swings.  Mrs 

Allen to remind everyone about the rules in Assembly and no saving places 

when waiting.  

 

5. End of Year Report to Governors  

Councillors gave their report to Mrs Allen under the headings: 

o  What we’ve done this year 

o  What we would like to have done this year 

o  What we are proud of about our school 

o  What our school could do to be even better 

o  What we have enjoyed about being a School Councillor 

 

Mrs Allen invited the Head Boys and Girls to attend the Full Governing 

Body Meeting at 4pm on the 24th June to present the report; letter to be 

sent home for permission.  

 

Date and time of next meeting ~ Friday, 18th June at 4pm 

Layla closed the meeting and thanked everyone for coming.  

 

Afternoon Tea with Mrs Allen booked for Monday, 5th July at 1.30pm 

 


